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2025 Field of Screams Fundraising Event 
Statement from OBGC 

 
Olney, Maryland - Our fundraising event management company, SHP Corp., has notified 

OBGC that it will not operate the Field of Screams fundraising event on our property in 2025 so 

its operational team can perform significant renovations to enhance the fundraising experience 

for attendees in 2026 and beyond.  

 

OBGC will be seeking opportunities to supplement OBGC’s Youth Scholarship Program, which 

will be impacted by the one season break. Hundreds of our youth benefit from the Field of 
Screams fundraiser.  

 

More than ever, donations are appreciated and can be made at OBGC.com (click on the 

“DONATE” button on the home page).  

 
            -Brad Scott, Executive Director, Olney Boys and Girls Community Sports Association 
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